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March 3, 2021 

As of this date, there is still a travel advisory for Connecticut due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Please visit Travel Advisory for Connecticut During the COVID-19 Pandemic for more 

information.     

“Executive Order Regarding Travel: Pursuant to Governor Lamont's Executive Order 
No. 9S, anyone traveling into Connecticut from a state or territory, other than New York, 
New Jersey, or Rhode Island, or from a country other than the United States, is directed 
to self-quarantine for a 10-day period from the time of last contact within the identified 
state or country. 

For additional guidance on international travel, visit the COVID-19 Travel 
Recommendations section of the CDC's website.” 

 

 

https://portal.ct.gov/coronavirus/travel
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/Office-of-the-Governor/Executive-Orders/Lamont-Executive-Orders/Executive-Order-No-9S.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/Office-of-the-Governor/Executive-Orders/Lamont-Executive-Orders/Executive-Order-No-9S.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/map-and-travel-notices.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/map-and-travel-notices.html

